
 

  

REACH COMPLIANCE STATEMENT  
Regulation (EC) Nr. 1907/2006 

Under the terms of Article 3 of the REACH Regulation, ODU is a producer of articles and 
consequently a downstream user. Therefore, we are not subject to obligation to register 
chemicals. 

As provided for by REACH, the substances we use to manufacture our products are without 
exception those for which sufficient information in the form of safety data sheets is available 
to us. 

ODU affirms that it follows the REACH Regulation updates and it compares these with 
the substance information provided to the company. The extension of the Candidate 
List of SVHCs and the new additions of substances to Annex XIV and Annex XVII are 
being closely monitored. We will comply with any obligation to communicate further 
information, if such arise.  
 
Based on the information provided by our suppliers, certain substances on the 
Candidate List are contained within some of our products in concentrations above  
0.1 % (w/w).  
 
Please note that the ODU products that contain substances on the Candidate List may 
further be used without limitations.  

The complete and latest list of SVHCs can be found on the ECHA website:  

https://echa.europa.eu/candidate-list-table 

If further clarifications are needed please contact our Product Compliance Team 
(productcompliance@odu.de). 

The information given in this statement is based on our current state of knowledge. 
We cannot issue a warranty or assume liability for factors that lie outside the state of 
our knowledge and control. 
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